
TUCSON \M 
ORIENTEERING 
CLUB 

Orienteering 'Event 
in the 

Catalina TJltrtSs 
fyirl Scout Camp 

Sunday- September20 

The Tucson Orienteering Club will hold an orienteering event on 
Sunday, September 20, at the Girl Scout Camp in the Catalina 
Mountains. To arrive there from Tucson, take the Catalina High­
way up Mt. Lemmon to a few feet short of Milepost 20. The 
turnoff—ORGANIZATION RIDGE—will be on the left. Follow the 
dirt road 1.2 miles to the end. The road is not in very good 
condition, so an alternate choice would be to park across from 
the Palisades Ranger Station and carpool into the site. 

Orienteering is the sport of cross country navigation around 
a pre-set course using a map and a compass. It is a sport for 
the whole family to enjoy at leisure, or a sport for these who 
like the challenge of competition. 

At each event someone will be available to give instruction on 
the basics of orienteering, map reading, and use of a compass. 
Courses will be offered for all levels of ability, and you may 
participate in one of two categories: competitive--you are 
timed and rated among others who are running the same course; 
or, recreational--take your time and enjoy the out-of-doors 
while you have the fun and challenge of finding all the controls 

Entrants may register as individuals or as families and teams. 
Entry fees are as follows: 

Individual 
Family or Team 

$3.00 
$5.00 

(Tucson Orienteering Club Members pay $1.00 less) 

Participants may start anytime between 9:30 AM and 12:30 PM. 
The course closes at 2:00 PM. 

For more information, contact Keith McLeod or Dennis Orrico 
571-1155 (weekdays) or John Maier at 881-1464. 
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